CGA Track and Field Returning- 14 November 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]Central Gauteng Athletics has been granted permission by National Government through ASA to host two Track and Field Competitions on the 14 November and 5 December 2020. The First Track competition will be held at Boksburg Stadium on the 14 November 2020. 
 
The event will be a pre-entries only, athletes and coaches can enter using this link:
Athletes entry link:  https://tinyurl.com/CGA14Nov2020
Coaches entry link:  https://tinyurl.com/Coaches-registraion
Start list link: https://tinyurl.com/14nov20startlist
As part of complaining to Covid-19 regulations coaches will required to register on the above link. Only affiliated coaches will be allowed access to the stadium.  Entries for coaches and athletes registration will be closed on the 9 November 2020. 
 
No spectators will be allowed at the stadium. The entry fee for athletes is R 20 and no temporary licenses will be sold for this event. 
Herewith please find the attached Programme for the 14 November 2020 and Meeting rules and regulations. 
Looking forward to seeing you on the 14 November 2020. 

Kind regards

CGA Track and Field Commission 
Central Gauteng Athletics
Office Phone: 011 873 2726
Twitter: @CG_Athletics
Facebook: Central Gauteng Athletics

